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To NJDEP
     This plan would destroy the Nj trucking industry as we cannot afford to buy these expensive
trucks and this would leave us no option but to close our doors . These trucks are double the price of
a diesel truck and then there is the infrastructure that is needed at every terminal with upgrade to
power source and electrical plugs for every truck . The owner operators would be a thing of the past
as they would not be able to afford new trucks and this would then leave the port with no trucks to
pull container’s out of terminals total shut down of Nj terminals .
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